
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Zack Thomas"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Pine Box 17 AP Fed #1 2RP-2253
Date: Monday, September 26, 2016 9:35:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Zack,
 
We will need analytical results for this one, and a closure report.  Do you know how deep
the excavation went?  If you could get samples at the excavation depth and just below to
show it was fully cleaned up.  Also, was the containment area lined?  If not, we will need a
delineation of that area.
 
Give me a call if you have any more questions.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Zack Thomas [mailto:zthomas@mewbourne.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 9:48 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Pine Box 17 AP Fed #1 2RP-2253
 
Heather,
 
We hauled off all stained material from the pad surface as well as the reclaimed area (which was just
overspray).  However I can’t find any sample data for this release.  We have established good
vegetation across the reclaimed area and the pad looks fairly good.  I have attached some pictures of
what the site looks like currently.  Let me know what you think and what I should do for this.  Thank
you
 

Zack Thomas
Environmental Rep.
Mewbourne Oil Company
PO Box 5270  
Hobbs, NM 88241 US

Phone: (575) 393-5905 | Fax: (575) 397-6252
(575) 602-2188
Email: zthomas@Mewbourne.com
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